
 

GEORGE FENTHAM TRUST 

Trustee Vacancy 
The George Fentham Trust is a charity supporting residents within the Parish of Hampton-

in-Arden. For over three hundred years the Trustees have managed and invested his legacy 

which has supported many worthwhile projects within the area of benefit and has 

perpetuated the name of George Fentham. The area of benefit is defined and documented 

as the parish of Hampton-In-Arden as constituted on the 23rd December 1907. 

The George Fentham Trust invites applications from individuals who feel they have a 

contribution to make to the Trust, particularly in Business and growth management and 

environmental issues.  

The Trustees play a crucial voluntary role in setting and supporting the George Fentham 

Trusts strategies. There are 4 evening meetings every year and there are a range of 

opportunities to get involved in the Trusts work.  

Applicants are requested to submit a letter to the Clerk to the Trustees, explaining why they 

wish to be considered for the appointment and the contribution they feel they could make. 

 

Email: clerk@georgefenthamtrust.org.uk 

Mrs Sally Jarratt 

George Fentham Meeting Room 

Marsh Lane 

Hampton-in-Arden 

B92 0AH 

Telephone 01675 443850 

Closing date for applications is 31st May 2020. 

https://www.georgefenthamtrust.org.uk/ 
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